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Works notice:

RPA HOSPITAL

REDEVELOPMENT

Wednesday 14 December

Enabling Works —
Gloucester House Drive

Staff and patients may notice works taking place
near Gloucester House Drive. These are part

of enabling works ahead of the main works for
the $750 million redevelopment of RPA Hospital.

Stage 1 of the Gloucester House enabling works will
take place from 15 December 2022 until 15 February
2023 and will include civil, and paving upgrade works.

From 7am on Thursday 15 December, an exclusion
zone will be prepared with temporary fencing
and shade cloths erected around the boundary
of the works at the Gloucester House Forecourt.

Changes to Gloucester House Drive

To ensure the safety of all RPA Hospital users,
the following traffic changes will be in place during
the works:

*  From Thursday 15 December, traffic will
be directed one way from Missenden Road
down Gloucester House Drive, around Lambie
Dew Drive onto Johns Hopkins Drive

« Patient drop off will be unavailable
directly in front of Gloucester House

* Patients can still access the entrance
of Gloucester House but will need to be dropped
off at the atrium at the main RPA clinical services
building and access Gloucester House by crossing
Gloucester House Drive and making their way
along the walkway to Gloucester House

* Traffic signage will be in place directing traffic
and pedestrians to ensure safety

Stage 2 of the works are due to begin mid-February.
Further information on Stage 2 will be provided
closer to the time. Dates of works may change
subject to weather conditions.

The Redevelopment Team is working hard to
minimise disruptions. For any questions or
comments please contact the RPA Redevelopment
Team, phone: (02) 9515 4685 or email:
SLHD-RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au
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We look forward to working with you on the future
of RPA Hospital.

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team.

How can | contact the project team?

If you have any questions or would like more information please contact our project team at the details below.

Email: SLHD-RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au

Website: www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au




